
 
 

The Year-end / New Year schedule at KEK 

 

Tsukuba Campus /Tokai Campus will be closed for our The Year-end / New Year’s holidays from 
December 28(Sat) to January 5(Sun). 
 
 
(1) Mail Service   

   Internal mail delivery will end on December 27(Fri) and will restart on January 6(Mon).  
   
 
(2) Cafeteria, shops etc.  

[Tsukuba Campus]  
<Cafeteria >   

  Will be closed from 1:30 P.M. on December 27(Fri) to January 5(Sun). 
 
< Café (Puraimu) > 
 Will be closed from 3:00 P.M. on December 27(Fri) to 11:30 A.M. on January 6(Mon). 
 
<Convenience Store>  

  Will be closed from 5:00 P.M. on December 27(Fri) to January 5(Sun).  
 

<Barbershop>  
Will be closed from December 29(Sun) to January 5(Sun). 
*The shop will be open on December 26, Thursday, though it is regular closing day. 
 

<Dormitory> 
 Will be closed from December 28(Sat) to January 3(Fri). 
 

<On-site Bank Automatic Teller Machine > 
Will be closed from December 28(Sat) to January 5(Sun). 

  
[Tokai Campus]   

<Cafeteria at JAEA>   
  Will be closed from December 28(Sat) to January 5(Sun). 

 
<Grocery Store at JAEA>  

  Will be closed from December 28(Sat) to January 5(Sun). 
  (Please note that the closing time may be a few hours earlier than the usual on December 
27.) 

 
<Grocery Store at Refreshment Room (J-Lounge) >  

  Will be closed from December 28(Sat) to January 5(Sun).  
 
< Dormitory>  
Will be closed from December 28(Sat) to January 3(Fri). 
 

<On-site Bank Automatic Teller Machine > 



 
 

Will be closed from December 28(Sat) to January 5(Sun). 
 
 
(3)Tokai campus-Tsukuba campus bus and JAEA Commuter Bus service  

   No service between December 28(Sat) and January 5(Sun). 
Service resumes on January 6(Mon). 

  
 
(4)Library  

[Tsukuba Campus]   
You can enter the library with your ID card during the year-end/new year holidays in the 

same way as the ordinary weekends and national holidays.  
 

[Tokai Campus]   
Will be closed from December 28(Sat) to January 5(Fri). 

 
(5)Garbage collection  

   Please put out garbage by the morning of December 27. Garbage collection resumes on 
January 6. 
 
 
(6)Procedure for entering JAEA  
  Although JAEA main gate will be closed from December 28 to January 5. 
  (Only the south gate will be opened on December 28 and January 4) 

If necessary, you can enter the J-PARC site through a side door at the main gate of JAEA. 
In this case, you need to specify the reason of your visit to a guard via an intercom at the 

door. And then, you must stop by the guard house to show your Photo ID. 
 
(7)Others 

   Please be aware of all sorts of things as almost people will be absent during the holidays. 
 Make sure to turn off electric power/gas etc. and make sure doors are locked. 

   And also be reminded that drinking and driving is strictly prohibited, though there would be 
more opportunities to drink during the Year-end / New Year holiday season. 


